
Dear Colleagues; 
 
The DHHS-based NH Connections Information System (NHCIS) is currently experiencing a short-term 
shutdown due to technical issues. Presently, you will not be able to use the system and therefore, 
temporarily, have no access to following application tiles: Background Record Checks, 
Credentialing, Grants, Licensing, NH Scholarship, Professional Registry, Program Profiles (Child Care 
Profile) and Training. 
 
If you would like to register for a training, please email the date, time and title of the training, as well as 
your name, phone number, email address and program name to ccrrtraining@snhs.org. You can use the 
Subject Line: Training Registration. You can find current trainings in the CCAoNH Professional 
Development Connection Guide, found here: https://www.nh-connections.org/uploads/2021-2022-
CCAoNH-PD-Connections-Guide.pdf  
  
Please be aware this temporary shutdown will not impact the ARPA application period or review 
period - you will not miss out on applying for funds. We will be in touch if the review period closing 
11.29.2021 will be extended. As always, please keep an eye on NH Connections: Financial Resources for 
ARPA/CCASP updates. 
  
We will notify you by email and post on the NH Connections website as soon as the issues are resolved. 
It is not necessary to send us an email regarding the inaccessibility of the system as we are fully aware. 
  
Meanwhile, thank you so much for your patience and understanding. 
  
Debra Nelson, Bureau Chief 
Dianne Chase Assistant Bureau Chief 
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